
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 
TO: Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs, 

Nurses, Aides and Head Custodians 
 
FROM: Richard Nathan  
 
DATE: March 3, 2011     
 
RE:  Business Meeting – March 2, 2011 
 
 
 The following actions were approved by the Board of Education at its Business Meeting held 
on March 2, 2011.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your school building.  
 
1. Trustee Edward J. Murphy’s recommendation to nominate Mrs. Jeannette Santos and 

 Mr. Peter Wunsch for election to the Western Suffolk BOCES Board for a three-year  
term to expire June 30, 2014.  

 
2. The following Superintendent’s recommended field trips: 
   

High School Approximately forty students to NYC to visit The Bodies Exhibit in 
 NYC on March 11, 2011.  (ALC 10th 11th & 12th grades) 

 
High School Sixteen color guard students (Grades 9-12) to Somerville HS, Branchburg, 
 NJ to compete in a color guard competition on April 2, 2011.  

    
 High School       Approximately fifty Business students to tour of Yankee Stadium facilities   
         on April 8, 2011. 
   
 High School       Sixteen color guard students (Grades 9-12) to South Brunswick High School,  
         NJ to compete on April 16, 2011. 
 
 High School      Approximately forty Science students to the Bronx Zoo on April 28, 2011. 
 
 Middle School      Forty-five 8th grade Art students to NYC to visit The Metropolitan Museum  
        of Art and have lunch at Ellen’s Stardust Diner on March 24, 2011 
 
 Middle School     Sixty-five Music students, MS Select Music Chorus and Jazz Band to  
        compete at “Music in the Parks” Lakeland Country Club, NJ on  
        May 20, 2011.  Students will also visit Great Adventure. 
 
 Harding Ave.        Forty-two 5th grade students to visit the Museum of Natural History  
        on May 18, 2011.  
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3. The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at the  
       McKenna Administration Building. 

 
4. The Superintendent’s recommended budget transfers over $5,000.00. 
 
5. Based upon the Individual Athletic Profile of an underclassman, the Superintendent 

recommended the selection of said underclassman to participate on the JV Softball team.   
 
6. Based upon the Individual Athletic Profiles of two underclassmen, the Superintendent 

recommended the selection of said underclassmen to participate on the JV9 Baseball team.   
 
7. Based upon the Individual Athletic Profiles of two underclassmen, the Superintendent  

recommended the selection of said underclassmen to participate on the JV Girls Varsity 
Lacrosse team.   

 
8. Schedules were approved as presented.  
 
7. Acknowledged receipt of the following Superintendent’s Report: 

 
a. Purchase Order Log F #8 
 
b. Collateralization Report as of January 31, 2011 
 
c. Budget Transfers Less than $5,000.00, completed from December 15, 2010 

through January 24, 2011 
 

d. Treasurer’s Report (#7), Revenue Status and Appropriation Status Reports as of        
January 31, 2011 

 
  

 
*          *          * 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


